
ftociety Noticeboard

CLE movement at 
the station

solicitor wanted

FOR YOUR DIARY
The family law CLE presentation 

planned for June will now be delayed 
until later in the year in view of expected 
changes to legislation.

Monday 6 July. Mr Christopher 
Symes, School of Law and School of 
Commerce, Flinders University will 
present a seminar on insolvency. Further 
details to be advised.

G3> nt women 
lawyers

NT Women Lawyers' Association 
will meet for drinks at 5pm on the third 
Thursday of each month at Kitty 
O'Shea's.

All interested members of the legal 
community are invited to join them.

Ward Keller are pleased to advise 
that Kevin Stephens has been made 
partner in the firm.

lawyers for 
reconciliation

The next meeting of the NT Law­
yers for Reconciliation is

on Wednesday 22 July 1998 
at 1pm 
at Cafe Bella 
(on Cavenagh St)

New members/supporters are 
most welcome.

Environmental Defendersf Office (NT)

The EDO requires a full-time lawyer 
who will be responsible for providing 
legal advice, conducting litigation, liais­
ing with community groups including 
environment and Aboriginal organisa­
tions, carrying out public education and 
promoting law reform.

Applicants must hold or be eligible for 
a full practising certificate in the NT, have 
the capacity to undertake the listed tasks 
and have an interest in environmental 
protection. Salary is up to $40,000 plus 
benefits (including 6 weeks annual leave).

Applications addressing selection 
criteria should be sent to Box 3180 DAR­
WIN NT 0801 by 3 July. Position descrip­
tion and selection criteria tel (08) 8941 
9952. Inquiries may be made to Anne- 
Sophie Deleflie on (08) 8953 2242 or Greg 
Macdonald (08) 8981 1465 (evening)

Administrative Appeals Tribunal 
Change of Registry Location

The Administrative Appeals Tribunal advises that as of 1 July 1998, all Administrative Appeals Tribunal applications 
by Northern Territory residents will be handled by the Brisbane District Registry of the Tribunal. Postal address for lodgement 

| of documents is:

GPO Box 9995 
BRISBANE QLD 4001

The toll free number for use by NT residents is:

1300 366 700.
Persons with hearing disabilities may call the toll-free TTY number:

1800 650 662 (not a voice phone)

Applications that do not attract a fee may be lodged by facsimile on:

07 3361 3001

There will be no change to the present system of Brisbane-based members travelling on a regular basis to the NT to conduct 
face-to-face hearings and conferences, with other conferences being conducted by telephone as necessary.

Brisbane staff can provide any assistance required with respect to the provision of forms, information leaflets or advice 
on the Tribunal's procedures.
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